
April 08, 2025

Public Notice 
MD SHA

Project:  Natural Gas Pipeline Replacement at Georgia Ave 
              Intersecting Seminary Rd and 16th St Silver Spring

Subject:  Georgia Ave Silver Spring Lane Closure April 13, 2025

Beginning April 13, 2025 NPL will close double and single lanes on Northbound and Southbound Georgia 
Avenue between Grace Church Road and Flora Lane for gas line replacement.

Pedestrian and vehicular traffic will be directed through the work zone by temporary traffic control devices 
as well as flagmen

The lanes will be closed from 4/13/25 to 5/05/2025 8:00 p.m. 5:00 a.m. Sunday- Thursday.  The 
expected duration of the work will be 30 days, weather permitting.

Traffic Engineering Services will help to setup the proper signage and assist with the pedestrian detour.
If you have questions regarding the closures during construction or have questions or comments on this 
notice, please contact Karen Maldonado at Kmaldonado@gonpl.com or (571) 428-3176. Thank you and 
your cooperation during this project will be greatly appreciated.

Sincerely Yours, 

NPL Construction


